Izaak Walton League of America, Inc.

Defender of Soil, Woods, Waters and Wildlife

Calumet Region Chapter 14736 Beachview Terrace Dolton, Illinois 60419

President

Larry Nowak

Vice President

Bob Cole

Secretary

Jessi Gadzinski

Treasurer

Jeff Weis

Membership

Julie Osborne

Newsletter

JoAnne Tyree



Rewsletter

September 2015

Rews Brief

- President: A Thank You From Bob!!
- Membership: Annual Dues Info.
- Wildlife: Winners Announced Next Month!
- Mixed Bean Bag League: Start up Meeting Info.
- Camping and Storage: Cleanup Reminder
- Entertainment: Catfish Tournament & Campout!!

President: Bob Warner

A huge thanks to all for a very nice Shrimp Boil!!! It took a lot of hard work and dedication to put on. A big pat on da dupa to Greg Mudge! He is the reason this event works. Kudos to all the co chairs and members, Lady Ike's, and volunteers. A GREAT TEAM - I am proud. To those who chose to not show or give less, the new board will soon address.

So once again and it does rhyme, pay your dues and work your time !!!

Reminder- if you failed to remember your <u>mandatory</u> \$60.00 shrimp boil ticket sales they are now past due

The large dumpster is for garbage, not plant material. Please pick up and empty all... and I mean all your garbage to the large dumpster after you're at the club.

Finally, thanks one and all for all you do for our club. I couldn't do it without you.

Congratulations to our new boards:

Executive:

Larry Nowak...President Bob Cole...Vice President Jessi Gadzinski...Secretary

Jeff Weis...Treasurer Dan Cieslak...Corresponding Secretary Julie Osborne.... Membership

Directors:

Art Dawson, Tim Green, Robert E. Lee (General), Ron Lively, Jason Osborne, Kenny Shriey, JoAnne Tyree, Greg Mroczkowski-Mudge(State Director), appointee

Vice President: Bob Cole

If you have work duty, call the club first to make sure someone is there. If there is no answer, call me, Bob Cole at (708) 845-1987 after 4pm. There is a lot of work that needs to be done. Check with me or the grounds crew if you need to make up a duty or work party. After you make up a work duty, be sure to call me at (708) 845-1987 so it is recorded. Just a reminder: your scheduled work duty can be done the day before or the day after. If you still can't do your duty, you will need to switch with another member. Try your sponsors or ask them for suggestions of people to switch with. If you can't find anyone (after attempting to switch with someone), please call me.

Membership: Julie Osborne

DUES ARE DUE!! Your membership dues are due Sept. 1st. Please make check out to IWLA and put in the membership box in the hole in the wall. Any questions, contact Julie Osborne. As always, keep recruiting. Thanks for all you do for the club!

Mixed Bean Bag League Meeting

It's that time of year again - get ready to shoot some bags. All guys and gals are welcome to play. Meeting will be Wednesday, October 7th at 7pm. League will start Wednesday, October 14th at 7pm. If you want to play and can't make the meeting, you MUST let Julie Osborne know. Partners will be picked at the meeting. Hope to see you all there!

Entertainment: JoAnne Tpree

Our annual All Night Catfish Tournament and Camp Out begins at 4pm on Saturday, September 19, 2015. The Camp Out is \$10.00 per family. To enter the Catfish Tournament it is \$5.00 per fisher to be eligible for cash prizes. FYI – Everyone will provide their own breakfast this year. Family and friends welcome! See attached flier for more details! See you there!

goodbye, august hello, september

Lady Ikes: Lori Brach

September is here and OMGoodness summer on its way out! So hope you're taking the time to kick back, relax and enjoy these warm days!

The Lady Ike's Meetings will return to the 3rd Sunday of the month beginning in September. Our next meeting will be September 20 at 2pm.

This month will be "Meet the Board for 2015-2016.

Sheila Larsson – Secretary Grace Jacobsma – Treasurer Cheri Campioni – Vice President Lori Brach – President

Meetings always include lots of fun, conversation, relaxation, cocktails and refreshments! Sunday afternoons are a great time to relax before you begin your busy week.

Please plan to stop by; we would love to see new faces!!!



Camping & Storage Committee

Please check under and around your camper for weeds, long grass, and broken, unuseable equipment. All camping areas must be kept neat and clean. Failure to do so could result in loss of your camping area.

<u>Camping:</u> A letter to the Board is required before any camper is brought to the club. If you have a camper on the grounds or are thinking of having one, please read over the new rules. If you just camp for a night there is a small nightly fee. Check the rules. Copies of the rules can be found in the clubhouse on the bulletin board.

<u>Storage</u>: All camper and storage owners are responsible for keeping the area around their property clean and neat at all times.

Newsletter: JoAnne Tpree

Please send all submissions for the newsletter to me between the membership meeting and the 3rd weekend of the month. Also, in an effort to get our newsletter to everyone, we have put together a list of members who do not have access to the internet, or cannot get up to the club to pick a copy up. If you know of a member who would be interested in having a copy mailed, please contact Julie Osborne or myself to get on the mailing list.

All submissions for the newsletter should be sent to JoAnne Tyree (<u>jotyree@comcast.net</u>) by the membership meeting each month. Otherwise they can be left in the bar mailbox, but please call me to let me know they are there. (708)372-2328.